
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Re: Y6 Enterprise Day – Friday 28th June 

We hope this letter finds you well. We, the Year 6 students, are excited to share some fantastic news with you. We 
are participating in an enterprise challenge called the "Fiver Challenge" where we have been given £5.00 from the 
Friends of St. Pauls as start-up capital to help us set up our own mini businesses, which we will repay at the end of 
the program. 

The purpose of the challenge is to encourage us to be creative, innovative, and develop our entrepreneurial skills. 
We have already started the process by brainstorming business ideas, creating business logos, and conducting 
market research. It has been a thrilling experience so far, and we can't wait to take it further. 

As part of this challenge, we would like to organise an exciting Enterprise Day in school on Friday 28th June. We 
would greatly appreciate your support and encourage your child to bring a small amount of money (no more than 
£5) on that day. This will enable them to have the opportunity to purchase some of our fantastic products on offer. 

We have set up a variety of businesses that will be selling products during the Enterprise Day. Some of the 
businesses include a cake stall, a cookie stall, football merchandise, playing cards, a friendship bracelet stall, and a 
sweet and treats stall. There will also be exciting tombola with great prizes to be won. 

We are delighted to share that a portion of the profits we make from our businesses will be donated to a local 
charity. We believe in giving back to our community and supporting those in need. We also intend to use some of 
the profits to plan an engaging and memorable end-of-primary school activity for our class. 

The Enterprise Day promises to be a fun-filled event, showcasing our creativity, teamwork, and business skills. We 
are eager to demonstrate what we have learned and accomplished during this challenge. 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to the Friends of St. Pauls for providing us with this opportunity and 
supporting us throughout the Fiver Challenge. 

Thank you in advance for your support, and we look forward to the success of our Enterprise Day. If you have any 
questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Year 6 Class 

 


